
 

 	  
 

MOSLEM SHRINERS 
2025 SHRINERS WINTER SPORTSMAN’S RAFFLE  

Office:37987 Interchange Dr. 
Farmington Hills, Mi. 48335 

(248) 569-2900 

Subject: Update on 2025 Shriners Winter Sportsman’s Raffle Winner’s Certificates 

Dear Winners of the 2025 Shriners Winter Sportsman’s Raffle, 

We want to provide you with an update regarding the winner’s certificates. Unfortunately, they have not yet been 
sent as originally planned, and we sincerely apologize for the delay. 

The Detroit Moslem Shriners have prepared the certificates, and we are ready to mail them as soon as Bass Pro 
Shops finalizes their process. Recently, Bass Pro Shops’ corporate headquarters in Colorado implemented a 
sudden change in how gift cards for winners are assigned. They are currently addressing an internal IT issue, and 
once resolved, the gift cards will be available, allowing us to send your certificates without further delay. We have 
been informed that they expect to resolve the issue soon. 

We truly appreciate your patience and understanding. Congratulations again on your win and thank you for 
supporting the Shriners. 

Best regards, 
Mike Zelmanski, P.P. 
Chairman, Sportsman’s Raffles 

 “No Man Stands So Tall As When He Stoops To Help A Child”


